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To Whom It May Concern;
 
I would like to strongly object to the proposed electoral boundary changes to
eliminate a regional seat and add an additional metro seat.
 
The McGowan Government has already substantially changed electoral boundaries
to favour the city voters. Our regional areas must have representation that is not
directly linked to the population portion. Regional areas play a vital part in our
economy and our state as a whole. 
 
Please respect the people of these areas and do not diminish their vote weighting.
 
Yours Sincerly 
 
Justine Loggenberg
Western Australia, 6153

Acknowledgement of Country: The Western Australian Electoral Commission acknowledges the Traditional Owners of the

lands on which our electoral activities take place. We pay our respects to Elders past, present and emerging.  




